
Sent: 03 November 2011 11:09 
To: Community Infrastructure Levy 
Subject: Community Infrastructure Levy Consultation  
In response to the above Sprowston Town Council resolved at their meeting 
held on 2 November 2011 to support the Community Infrastructure Levy 
Preliminary Draft Charging Schedule produced by the Greater Norwich 
Development Partnership for Broadland, Norwich and South Norfolk as 
detailed in their consultation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Evelyn Elliot 
Committee Officer 
  
Sprowston Town Council 
  
 
 


